
February 7, 2025 

Hello Joe Clark Families,  

We have just a brief update for you today! We hope you have a lovely weekend with your 

families.  

Thank you, 

Jolene Becker & Corre Mahan 
Joe Clark Administration Team 

UPCOMING DATES: 

• February 10- Last day for Citrus Orders – please drop order forms at office 

• February 11- Last day for Candy Grams sales 

• February 13- School Council/Fundraising Meeting at 5:30pm in Learning Commons 

• February 14- Learner Profiles and ILPS are available for parents digitally 

• Feb 14- Last day for EJCS Book Drive  

• Feb 14- Noon- Staff vs. Student Basketball Game, 11:50-12:20pm  

• February 17- 21- No School, Teacher Professional Learning and Convention  

 

 

Volunteer Snow Angel Wanted!  

Looking for a snow angel to help with some shoveling on the front of the school from time to 

time, when our FSD Maintenance crew isn’t able to get out before the start of the day. Most 

times, they are able to get out and blow it all off for us, but there are some days that it is a 

challenge with multiple school sites to get to in High River.  



Let Corre or Jolene know if this is something you may be interested in helping us out with! 

Thank you!  

EJCS Book Drive- Last Day Feb 14  

Students and families can donate used books in good condition, which will be added to 

teachers’ classroom libraries or taken to Margin’s bookstore for in-store credit. The store credit 

will then be used to purchase used and new books for classroom library updates. There is a 

donation box in the front foyer. Please consider donating a book or two to help support literacy 

in our school! 

DID YOU KNOW?  

ÉJCS Bottle Account- Our school account at the High River Bottle Depot is open year-round! If 

you would like to donate a bag of bottles, please ask the Depot to add to our Ecole Joe Clark 

account. This money goes to support school-based initiatives such as technology purchases, 

recess equipment and classroom resources.  

School Council Information:  

Consider supporting Joe Clark School this year, in one of the following ways:   

• Attend School Council - Meet monthly at 5:30pm, Follow our School Council Facebook 

page for updates and information regarding School Council initiatives this year. Our 

page name is Ecole Joe Clark School- Parent Council. Our Next meeting is February 13, at 

5:30pm. New members always welcome!   

• Attend a Fundraising Society Meeting- Next meeting is February 13, following our 

School Council meeting. 

• ÉJCS Flip Give Account- Join our Ecole Joe Clark School FlipGive Account 

https://flipgive.app.link/teams/join?joincode=WR52BF and tell your friends!   

• Volunteering- Consider signing up for a shift on our volunteer schedule this year- please 

sign up on our Ecole Joe Clark Volunteer Sign Up schedule  

Please note: ALL Volunteers at Joe Clark School require a completed volunteer registration 

package and up to date Criminal Record/Vulnerable Sector Check.  Each year you will also need 

to fill in an Offence Declaration Form.  Please reach out to Mrs. Ryane at the office if you need 

to have these forms sent home to you. 

Hot Lunch 

Hot Lunch is open and ready for you to place your orders. For more information and to place an 

order for your child, please visit Joe Clark Hot Lunch order site at: https://jc.hotlunches.net/ 

https://flipgive.app.link/teams/join?joincode=WR52BF
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/1261473056099/false#/invitation
https://jc.hotlunches.net/


 


